NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing has been scheduled on February 13, 2024 at 6:00 p.m. to receive public input regarding the proposed annexation of real property owned by Steve Starks, parcel numbers 240130015, 240200005, and 210070012 containing approximately 27.7 acres. The property is at about 7700 E. and 100 S. Huntsville, UT. The complete legal description and plat relating to the annexation is available for review at the town clerk's office. The public hearing will be held at the Huntsville Mercantile, 7390 E. 200 S. Huntsville, UT 84317. All interested parties are invited to attend.

Dated this 6th day of February 2024 




______________________________
Nikki Wolthuis, Town Clerk





			

			

			 
	
                                           
                                          	
                                           	


                                            





                                    



			




			

	







 


Auxiliary aids and services are available upon request to individuals with disabilities by calling Huntsville Town @ 801.745.3420. Individuals with speech and/or hearing impairments may call Relay Utah by dialing 711. Spanish Relay Utah: 1-888-346-3162. Equal Opportunity Employer/Program.
